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Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
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Department 
Supplementary Budget Estimates 27 & 28 May 2002


Question:  01

Topic:  Wheat Export Authority – AWB (I) & AWB Ltd Service Agreement

Hansard Page:  14

Senator O’Brien asked:

Have you reported to the Minister any estimates of the impact of these less than satisfactory matters.

When was the service agreement put in place?  What month?

Answer:

The WEA reported to the Minister on the impact of the original Services Agreement in the WEA’s Performance Monitoring Review and Report (PMRR) for the period July 99 to June 2001.  The WEA undertook a high level analysis of the Services Agreement from the perspective of identifying performance incentives for the efficient delivery of services to AWB (I) by AWB Ltd.  Issues pertaining to the Services Agreement and the potential impact on the efficient delivery of services were raised in the report, noting recent significant changes.

The new Services Agreement will be reported on in the WEA’s PMRR for the period July 2001 to June 2002.  The new Services Agreement between AWB (I) and AWB Limited became effective as at 1 October 2001 and superseded the original agreement.
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